
Thank you for attending the informational event from  
 Strong Towns: Rethinking How to Build Prosperity in Communities   

on Wednesday, December 9. 
 

We hope you were able to take a lot away from meeting Strong Towns Founder & 
President Charles Marohn and would like to share this message from Strong 

Towns on where to find more information about their work. 
 
 

Thanks for attending our presentation and for your enthusiasm for our message.  

We've created a special page on our website for people who have recently attended a 
presentation. There you can:  

1. Sign up for one of our free monthly Q&A Webinars. These are an excellent opportunity 
to learn more or to ask anything you didn't get a chance to ask at the event. Our next 
Webinar is on Friday, December 11th. (Note: We will also have one in January, so if you 
can't join us on such short notice, check back on the website and sign-up for the January 
webinar.) 

2. Download presentation slides and find an overview of the Curbside Chat. 

3. Find the most popular articles from the Strong Towns archive. 

We hope you enjoy these resources. Please contact us if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 
Strong Towns 
 
 
 

                         

http://www.strongtowns.org/qa-webinar
http://www.strongtowns.org/qa-webinar

